
 

 

 

February 14, 2023 

 

To Our Valued Customers, 

Our resin suppliers have informed us that the previously announced January 1, 2023, increase will be 

implemented.  In addition to the January increase, they have informed us of additional increases in 

February.  The growing export market, the reduction of resin inventories, and increased additional costs 

have contributed to these increases. 

As a result of the January resin increase, Malpack will implement an increase of 5%, effective with any 

and all orders entered on February 27, 2023. 

All orders must call for immediate delivery.  Malpack reserves the right to accept or decline any order 

for any reason. 

Your Malpack Sales Representative will be in contact with you to answer any questions you may have 

and will continue to advise you of the changing market conditions.  Thank you for your continued 

support and loyalty. 

 
 Regards,  
 

 
 
Michael D. Richwalder  
National Sales Manager  
Malpack Corp. 


